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Kettle Lake Elementary, 8451 Garbow Drive, Alto, MI   49302    

Phone 616.868.6113        FAX 616.868.0021         
òA Community of Learners...Where Learning is for Everyoneó 

 October 10, 2018             www.calschools.org 
          School Starts @ 8:40 am, Dismisses @ 3:35 pm 

LETôS MAKE  
A DATE! 
 
October 29 
CKCC Blood Drive 
KL Cafeteria 
 
October 29 
Great Pumpkin  
Contest starts 
 
 
October 31 
1/2 day for students 
Dismissal 11:55 am 
Staff Records Day 
 
Halloween Parties 
10:15-11:15 AM 
 
 
November 1 
Make-up Pictures & 
Retakes 
 
3:35-4:30 
CKCC Meeting 
KL Library 
 
 
November 5 
PTO Meeting 
7 pm, KL Library 
 
 
November 6 
P/T Conferences 
4:30ð8 pm 
 
 
November 8 
P/T Conferences 
4:30ð8 pm 
 
 
November 9 
1/2 Day for students 
Dismissal @ 11:55  
PD for Staff 
 
 
**REMINDER** 
Deadline for 
Wednesday Word 
Articles by  
Tuesday @ noon 
 

 
 
HALLOWEEN PARTIES WEDNESDAY MORNING! 
Wednesday, October 31st is the Kettle Lake 
Halloween Parade and parties.  The parade 
starts @ 10:15 AM, with parties immediately 
following.  Parties will end at 11:15 am so 
we can clear the parking lot for the bus 
arrivals.  By doing this, our bus lane will also 
be available for parking.  A sign-out sheet 
will be available in each classroom, should 
you decide to take your child home before 
the 11:55 dismissal time.  This is a day that 
all our ghouls, creeps, monsters, and sillies will slither through the school.  
The participants will pass through the gym for the parade.   
 
While we enjoy celebrating Halloween with our costume parade, 
we ask that Halloween costumes NOT depict violent characters 
or include weapons or fake blood. 
Mr. McLaughlin will lead the parade and will pick up each classroom 
starting with Kindergarten.  Once all classes have been picked up, he will 
then go to the gym rotating one time around the perimeter of the gym. 
Parents and grandparents should gather in the gym to watch the 
parade. 
 
 
 
 
CALLING ALL CREATIVE CARVERS 
The Great Pumpkin Contest is right around the corner, 
so if you havenôt started thinking about your creative 
carving/decorating idea yet, then nowôs the time.  This 
is a really fun family activity, so parents, this is your 
chance to ñshow your stuffò right along with the kids!  
You can use pumpkins, gourds, squash, or any other  
creative vegetable youôd like, but donôt pass up this 
opportunity for some family silliness and fun.  Start 
designing your entry today!   
Pumpkins can be dropped off at school anytime 
Monday, October 29.   
Judging will take place right after school on Tuesday, the 30th.  Pumpkins 
need to be taken home Wednesday, October 31st so you can enjoy them 
for Halloween. 
Any pumpkins NOT picked up by 6 pm October 31st will be disposed of. 
(The Slips to label your pumpkin entries will be available when you drop 
them off.)   

 

Blood Drive Coming  
October 29th 






